
 

HEAD OF IRE (RDCRB),INDONESIA visited NILIM 
 

Mr.Agus Bari Sailendra, Head of IRE (Institute of Road Engineering/ Research and 
Development Center of Road and Bridge), Ministry of Public Works, Indonesia and 
Mr.IGW Samsi Gunarta, Director of Program and Collaboration Division, IRE visited 
here on 14th to 15th June, for having talks of the Pre-Meeting of the Asia and Pacific 
Symposium on Highway and Transport Research in BALI to be held on 14th to 15th 
October in BALI. 
 
At the meeting, there were remarks relating to the theme and activities of the 

Asia-Pacific, especially for the needs of adaptation to Climate Change in the sphere of 
research program, which should be initiated in accordance to the MoC between NILIM 
and IRE, signed on 11 November last year. As for technical sessions set out, 
environmentally friendly road and transport system was identified for the main issue. 
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(International Research and Promotion Division) 


